
From:

Subject: Re: Application No: PREM/01919/003 Flying Tandoori, 250 Easterly Road, Gipton, Leeds, LS8 3ES
Date: 07 November 2024 21:06:03

Hello,

I fully endorse these these comments, Flying Tandoori is a family run business catering for
the local community, in my 8 years of an elected member and resident of this area I have
not once had any complaint, in fact Flying Tandoori have on multiple occasions helped the
local community with directing residents to us as councillors.

I really hope the additional hours which in my view or not excessive are granted.

Best wishes,
Councillor Salma Arif

From:
Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2024 10:05 pm
To: 

Subject: Application No: PREM/01919/003 Flying Tandoori, 250 Easterly Road, Gipton,
Leeds, LS8 3ES
 
Dear Licensing, 

We Ward Councillors of Gipton and Harehills, Cllr Salma Arif & Cllr Asghar Ali fully
support this Application No: PREM/01919/003 Flying Tandoori, 250 Easterly Road,
Gipton, Leeds, LS8 3ES
Variation of a licence.

The current owners Flying Tandoori have been in the same place for over a decade. They
have always put their residents first. They have a rota in place to do Trash Walk every hour
or when required. They clean up outside when they start at 4pm and then when they finish
but the hourly system has been in place over a decade that is followed and implemented
daily.

When they first took over there was a lot of ASB/ noise nuisance due to Oakwood Pub
across the road, which has been turned into a McDonald’s operating a 24 service with a
drive thru.

When McDonald’s took over the Oakwood Pub they had extreme problems with ASB,
Drugs dealing in the car park, joy riding in the car park and numerous shootings, stabbings
and armed robberies. Over time McDonald's have turned these challenges into positive and
the restaurant is a popular destination for families. 

Flying Tandoori have never had these issues outside their premises due to mainly over
90% of their business is delivery orders.

Flying Tandoori have an extremely mature team of dedicated delivery drivers who have
worked with them over a five year's service at least and are from the local area with young






